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Welcome to our special post-ANA convention edition, including full coverage of  the 
proceedings from Oklahoma City.  The venue was much better than expected, and dealers 
reported brisk business.  I was not as successful on the buying front as I would have hoped, 
but a few other collectors showed me some exciting purchases including a pair of  mid-grade 
1858-S quarters and a lower grade 1871-CC quarter, a challenging issue at any level.  

For those who did not attend, video of  the LSCC annual meeting is posted at: 
  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uBMFGPB1KKE

Enjoy this issue and we hope to see you at one of  the fall shows  


